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Tea and Coffee - We will have teas and coffees in the sanctuary this morning and we hope  

you are able to stay and chat. 

Sunday Prayer 
on Zoom 

- There is an opportunity to meet to pray every Sunday morning from 0930 to 0955 
using Zoom. Go to  The North Church Website,  Sunday Live and click on the link 
which takes you to Live Prayer Meeting and then just follow the instructions.   
There is no pressure to pray out loud. If you would rather speak to someone for 
more information do phone Caroline Laing, on 01738 621021. 

Building 
Repairs 

- The building works are continuing and so parking restrictions remain in the pend. 
Pedestrians will be able to access via the garden to and from Mill St.  
We will need to restrict  parking to those with a disabled badge only. However, 
cars will be able to drive through from High St to Mill St dropping off those 
attending events Saturday and Sunday only.  
Monday and Thursday open church will continue but access will be through the 
South West door only.  

Thursday 
service 

- The lunchtime service starts at 12.30pm in the new hall with lunch followed by a 
short service from 1 p.m  to 1.15pm. All welcome  

4 C's  The 4 C's coffee, cake, chat and craft will meet on Tuesday 16th April at 2pm in the 
New Hall - all welcome. 

Concert  Tayside Christian Fellowship are hosting a Jonathan Veira concert on Friday 24th 
May at 7.30pm. Tickets are £5 which can be paid at the door but to ensure a place 
please book your seat by calling 07907 880545. 

Safeguarding  Safeguarding Training will take place on Tuesday 30th April at 7.00pm in the Main 
Hall. Training is a mandatory requirement. Please contact Liz Hood - Tel 01738 
627771 or email:  lizhood09@googlemail.com if you are able to attend. 

Safeguarding - For any Safeguarding concerns please contact Liz Hood (01738 627771) or any 

member of the Safeguarding Panel. Details are also on the Church website and 

notice boards - Safeguarding Panel -  Sally Bonnar, Liz Hood (Coordinator), James 

Kynaston, Kenny Stott, Janice Taylor 

Joining Perth 
North Church 

- If you are interested in joining the church, please speak with Kenny  
about discipleship, vows, membership or baptism, or email him at: 
KStott@churchofscotland.org.uk. 

Tulloch NET 
Hub 

- Join us at the Hub on Mondays from 1100-1230 hrs for craft and chat sessions.  
All welcome.  

Renew Café - The Renew 23:3 wellbeing café is open at the Methodist Church on Mondays 
1000-1200 hrs and Thursdays 1400-1600 hrs. 

Tuesday  
House Group 

- The Tuesday House Group continues to meet on the first Tuesday evening  
of the month at 1930 hrs. All are welcome. Contact David Dixon on Perth 626841. 
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Wednesday 
House Group 

- This group meets every Wednesday from 1930-2100 hrs via Zoom. If interested, 
please ask Kenny Stott or Douglas Clarke for the Zoom link. 

Tullylumb  
Bible Study 

- We will continue our studies on prayers in the Bible on a Thursday evening . All 
welcome. Call Perth 636547. 

Wednesday 
Bible Study 
Group 

 Our next meeting will be on Wednesday 17th April 2024 at 2 p.m. in the in the 
Church Halls. All welcome. 

Badminton - Our badminton sessions take place every Tuesday in the Main Hall at 1000 hrs and 
/ or at 1930 hrs. All welcome. 

Walking Group - The schedule of summer walks from April 24 to September 2024 is on  
the Church's website and some paper copies are available at the entrance. 

Used Stamps - There is a box in the vestibule for used stamps, which will be given to the Guild to 

support one of their projects. 

Future 

Intimations 

- If you'd like to share news of events, etc., please contact Kenny by Thursday at 1200 hrs 

(625728), or email secretary@perthnorthchurch.org.uk with 'Intimations' as your email 

title. 
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